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Comments: I am commenting on the construction of the roller coaster in the Sandias..

 This land that it being looked into belongs to the indigenous people, and should be respected as such. I do

believe that some outdoor zones should be open to all to use, but not this space or in this fashion. Do not place a

rollercoaster here. Do not disturb indigenous land and do not invited environmental destruction. NO COASTER

ON INDIGENOUS LAND!!

 


